
Dear Parents, 

Christmas is upon us!  This holiday season, Puddle Jumpers will be closed Monday, 
December 25th - Tuesday, December 26th  &  Monday, January 1st.   

Each class will be hosting their class Christmas Party on Friday, December 22, 
2017 at 2:30pm. There are sign-up sheets on each classroom door for the parties.   

From now until December 20, 2017 our K3 classroom will be holding their annual 
food drive for the Valley Rescue Mission to help feed families this holiday season.  
We are asking for everyone to donate non-perishable food items, if possible.  We 
thank you in advance for your help!  Together we can make a difference!  

We hope you and your family have the Merriest Christmas and Happy New Year! 

~ Laurie 

 

 





 

Jackson Milner 12/6/2014 

Hunter Griffith 12/7/2014 

Zya Ellis 12/10/2014 

Jhett Jovich 12/13/2015 

Acassia Williams 12/17/2014 

Mason Williams 12/17/2014 

Sawyer White 12/18/2014 

Cofer Garland 12/18/2015 

Brayden Webb 12/21/2012 

Steffan Randle 12/21/2013 

Salih Abdullah 12/30/2014 


